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2017 Filipino Young Leaders Program (FYLPRO) Immersion Program 

 

 
 

The Philippine Consulate General announces the call for applications for the 2017 Filipino 

Young Leaders Program (FYLPRO) Immersion Program scheduled this fall.  The application 

period has been extended to 21 July 2017.   

 

Now on its 6th year, the Program is searching for the 10 most outstanding, next-generation 

Filipinos in the United States who have potential or demonstrated involvement in the Filipino 

community, or in issues and/or activities that align with the interest of the Filipino American 

community or the Philippines.  Applicants must be no younger than 25 years old and no older 

than 40 years old by October 8, 2017, the first day of the Program. 

 

For more information, interested parties may join the FYLPRO info session through 

Facebook live on Monday, 10 July 2017, 5:00 P.M. (HST), contact Ms. Dondi Leonidas 

Quintans at (202) 374-7181, or visit www.fylpro.org.   END 

  

http://www.fylpro.org/

